
                                        

21 March 2023 
 
Dear Esteemed Patron, 
 
Season’s Greetings!! 
 

Organizational Announcement 
 
We sincerely thank you for your continued support to our company over many years, which has 
supported us to gain a foothold and further establish our brand in the Indian ink industry within a very 
short span of time. 
 
As we move forward in our quest to focus continuously in customer service, we are in the process of 
strengthening our management teams, so that we can improve their autonomy and the timeliness of 
our decision making. So, in this direction, we have recently made the following organizational changes: 
 

 Inderjit Singh san, General Manager - will be the Offset Ink BU Head 
 

 Shekhar Barua san, General Manager - will be the Liquid Ink BU Head 
 
We respect and sincerely acknowledge Murthy san’s efforts in establishing TIID as one of the leading 
brands in the Indian Ink industry.   
 
Murthy san will continue to engage in representing our company with Government Bodies, Printing 
and Packaging Associations, Corporate promotion activities, Collaboration with supply chain giants 
like Machine, Film and Paper manufacturing companies, M & A and Alliance, Advisory to various 
company’s Operations etc.  
 
We, very humbly request your continuous support to all of them. I am very confident that their passion 
and enthusiasm would make a lot of difference in further improving our customers’ satisfaction level 
and will enhance our customers’ growth guiding our growth.  
  
Regards 
 
Naotoshi Nakamura 
Chairman & Managing Director 
 
 

Inquiries 

Toyo Ink India Pvt. Ltd. 
Tel: +91 120 6777222 
email: info@toyoinkindia.com 
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